From: ) Clare Brunton

To: i Name

Cc: Government Relations;! NR :

Subject: RE: Mayor of London - Cobra meeting [OFFICIAL]
Date: 28 February 2020 19:00:42

Apologies for the delay and thank you for the email. | have spoken to those leading on this and
the Mayor of London will not be invited to the COBRA on Monday.

Best wishes,

Clare

Clare Brunton | Private Secretary | 10 Downing Street, London SW1A 2AA
| cbrunton@no10.gov.uk| 1&S

From Name Redacted {@london.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 February 2020 18:05
To: Clare Brunton <CBrunton@no10.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Mayor of London - Cobra meeting
And | am just copying| NR in case Clare is unavailable.

From:! Name Redacted i@london.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 February 2020 15:24

To: CBrunton@no10.gov.uk

Cc: Government Relations <GovernmentRelations@london.gov.uk>

Subject: Mayor of London - Cobra meeting

Dear Clare,

| hope you're well.

The Mayor’s Chief of Staff has asked whether Number 10 intend to invite the Mayor to the Cobra
meeting regarding Coronavirus on Monday? Given its large number of airports, hospitals, and
international visitors, London is of course potentially one of the most at risk places. The Mayor
would therefore welcome being invited.

We're very grateful for a swift response if at all possible. Please do let me know if | should
contact one of your colleagues instead.

Best wishes,

Name Redacted

Principal Government Relations Officer
MAYOR OF LONDON
_ City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, Lopdon SE1 2AA
1&S
london.gov.uk

i Name i@london.gov.uk

#LondonlsOpen
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For latest news and information from Downing Street visit: http://www.gov.uk/number10
Follow Number 10 on Twitter: http://twitter.com/10DowningStreet
Help save paper - do you need to print this email?

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to
whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in
error, please notify the sender and delete the email.

This footnote also confirms that our email communications may be monitored to ensure the
secure and effective operation of our systems and for other lawful purposes, and that this email
has been swept for malware and viruses.

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.
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